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In honor of our wonderful volunteers (both 

parents and community), we will hold our 

annual “Volunteer Tea” on Wednesday, May 

25th from 12:45-1:30pm.   

Thanks for all you help! 

      Williams Elementary School is having our annual 

KINDERGARTEN ROUND UP 

for students entering Kindergarten next year. 

 

Kindergarten Round-Up/Registration will be on Tuesday, May 10, 2016 from 5:00pm - 6:30pm.  
You and your child can meet our Kindergarten teacher and visit Williams School.  You will receive 
all the necessary paperwork to enroll your student in school for the 2016-2017 school year.  
Students must be 5 years old before September 1, 2016 to enroll for Kindergarten next year.  A 
copy of your child’s birth certificate and immunization records are needed before they can be 
enrolled in school.   

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 2-8 

PTSG Coin Drive May 9-13th 

Please help by sending in your loose change to school with your 

student.  The class who raises the most change will win an ice 

cream party.  Every Penny Counts! 



 

Williams Elementary School Strings Program 

Presents the  

2016 

“Strings in the Spring” 

A Showcase Concert 
Featuring Guitar and Violin Artists in Grades 2, 3, 4, and 5 and           

Conducted by our Violin instructor:  Kelby Nelson and Guitar 
Instructor:  Landon Strine 

On Tuesday, May 17, 2016 at 6:00 pm in the school gymnasium,  the 
Williams Music Program will present our annual end of  year strings 
concert. The purpose of  this concert is to showcase our students 

who are learning violin and guitar and to recognize their efforts 
and progress in music.  This is a free concert, no admission is 
required.  Although in order to help continue with our strings 

program in the 2016-2017 school year donations will be accepted 
at the door.  Come One, Come All!!  The Williams Strings and Music 
Program is completely funded through yearly fund raising events, 
student tuitions, and our annual strings concert.  Your continued 

donations and contributions to the Williams School Strings 
Program is greatly appreciated.   Donation Checks can be written 

to Williams Elementary School Please invite your family and 
friends.   

We hope to see you there! 
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Williams Elementary School PTSG-Parent/Teacher Support Group.  
PTSG is a dedicated group of  parents and teachers who work 
together to support our students in school through helping to 

organize events, fund raising, and sharing ideas to create a more 
successful school learning experience.  Members along with school 
staff  meet once a month throughout the school year.  All Parents are 
encouraged to attend!!  If  you would like to know more information 
regarding the PTSG and would like to get involved more next year 
please come to our monthly meeting this month on Thursday, May 
19th.  Refreshments will be provided.  We will be discussing our 

upcoming coin drive and end of  the year activities. If  you are unable 
to attend meetings and still want to be involved in school events, 

please contact Mindi in the office at 541-846-7224 or you may 
contact our parent liaison Wren Scott at  541-226-8944 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE! 
 

Williams Elementary is proud to introduce our new Garden Coordinator Sherri 

Straubel.  Sherri will be working with our classroom teachers to bring students 

out to the garden and introduce them to the joys and science of gardening and 

helping to teach students about bringing their “farm to the table”!  Sherri is in 

need of your help!  She is asking for parents and community volunteers to join a 

Garden Volunteer Committee.  The Garden Committee will be responsible for 

helping with a garden website, newsletters, donations,  and grant writing.  Your 

input and help with these projects is greatly needed.  If you are interested in 

being a part of our great school garden please contact 

Mindi at 541-846-7224 in the office or Sherri at 

sherristraubel@gmail.com  


